
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Celebrating the 30th Anniversary of the 2,075 Couples Blessing on July 1 in New 
York City 
 
Joshua Cotter 
June 1, 2012 
 
Dear District Pastors, Lovin’ Life Pastors and Community Leaders; 
 
Sunday, July 1, is the 30th Anniversary of the 2075 Couples Blessing. We encourage families throughout 
America to commemorate this historic day and to offer their sincere gratitude to our Heavenly Parents and 
True Parents. 
 
A special Celebration Service and Anniversary Gala will be held that day in the Manhattan Center 

Hammerstein Ballroom.  

 

The celebration begins with the Lovin' Life Sunday Service at 10:00 AM followed by a light lunch and 
ballroom dance practice in the Grand Ballroom (everyone is welcome!). The gala is from 3:00 to 7:00 PM 
and includes refreshments, music, testimonies, a keynote address and ballroom dancing. One thousand 
participants are expected to attend. It will be an incredible day! 
 
Online registration for the gala will be announced early next week. The registration fee is $30 per 
individual, $50 per couple and $100 per family. Children 12 years and older can attend the program in the 
Hammerstein Ballroom and younger children can attend in the Grand Ballroom (for an additional fee of 
$10 per family). A list of local hotels with special rates for out-of-town participants will be included in 
the online registration. 
 
Please introduce this important celebration service and gala to your members right away to enable 

their preparation! 
 
We also ask that each community throughout America celebrate locally for those who will not attend the 
New York events. We may provide a national broadcast of the New York program to support the local 
celebrations. This will be confirmed next week. 
 
Thank you for your continuous investment in God’s Providence. Let’s do our best to make a victorious 
offering through this historic anniversary! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rev. David Rendel for Rev. Joshua Cotter 


